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In response to the Request for Additional Information ("RFAI"), dated 2/8/12, the Committee has amended all of its 2011
reports to reflect a change to the amount of reported receipts. The Committee's 2010 Year-End and February 2011 reports
were previously amended to reflect that a $192.30 contribution mistakenly reported in Jan. 2011 actually had been
received in Dec. 2010. After filing the amendments, however, the Committee did not amend its subsequent 2011 reports to
adjust its receipts for these periods as well. This resulted in the discrepancy identified in the 2/8/12 RFAI.




